TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

July 27, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Ms., E. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatcry Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos., 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

References: 1. D. G. Eisenhut's letter dated December 22, 1980

regarding NUREG-0612, Control of Heavy Loads at Nuclear
Plants

2. D. G. Eisenhut's letter dated February 3, 1981 regarding
Control of Heavy Loads (Generic Letter 81-07)

TVA's response to Section 2.1 of Enclosure 3 to references 1 and 2 was
submitted to you for our Sequoyah Nuclear Plant by my March 1, 1982 letter.

Supplemental responses were provided to NRC by my February 25, 1983 and
Febru: ~y 28, 1984 letters to you. Enclosed is our response to verbal
quest ‘ons to TVA by Mr. Jit Singh in a May 22, 1984 telephone conversation.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
Jerry Wills at FTS 858-2683,

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

O M Weze

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Licensing

L LLAAL 1
Notary Public
My Commission Expires g 'J”é;é

Enclosure w/Attachment
ee: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (Enclosure w/o Attachment)

Region II 9
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly Administrator Y]
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 th

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

8408030019 840727
;DR ADOCK 050002%;

An Equal Opportunity Emplover
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July 27, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Ms, E, Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms, Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos, 60227
Tennessee Vallay Authority ) 50-328

References: 1, D, G, Eisenhut's letter dated December 22, 1980
regarding NURPG-0612, Control of Heavy Loads at Nuclear
Plants

2. D, G, Eisenhut's letter dated Febhruary 3, 1981 regarding
Control of Heavy Loads (Generic Letter 81-07)

TVA's response to Section 2.1 of Enclosure 3 to references 1 and 2 was
submitted to you for our Sequoyah Nuclear Plant by my March 1, 1982 letter.

Supplemental responses were provided to NRC by my February 25, 1983 and
February 28, 1984 letters to you. Enclosed is our response to verbal
questions to TVA by Mr, Jit Singh in a May 22, 1984 telephone conversation.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
Jerry Wills at PTS 858-26813,

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

Cf M. Ml

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nueclear Licensing

Notary Publie
My Commission Expires 7 —

Enclosure w/Attachment

co: U,S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission (Enclosure w/o Attachment)
Region II
Attn: Mr, James P, O'Reilly Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 1303273

An Equal Opportunity Employer
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